
We Are Temporarily Moving...
Baw Baw Shire Council’s Warragul Customer Service Centre, Arts Centre Team and 
Box Office will be temporarily relocated to the Annex Building on Smith Street from 
Monday 6 March to make room for the exciting upgrade works that are starting at the 
West Gippsland Arts Centre.

www.bawbawshire.vic.gov.au facebook.com/bawbawshirecouncil youtube.com/bawbawshirecouncil@bawbawshire
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Everything you need to 
know about the temporary 
relocation:

All Customer Service and Box 
Office functions will be available 
out of the temporary Annex 
Building, access via Smith Street 
(pictured here in Green).

Ample parking will be available 
in the carpark adjacent to Albert 
Street (pictured here in Yellow) 
and along Smith Street.

Appropriate road closures and 
detours will be clearly marked 
around the redevelopment site as 
works progress.

For more information about the 
temporary relocation, speak to 
Council’s Community Information 
and Service Team on 5624 2411.


